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What District 7 did to carry the message of Alcoholics Anonymous: 
 

➢ District 7 elections were held on 8 Dec 2020 and transition of service positions from 
Panel 69 to Panel 71 made. Please note that all service positions were filled (DCM, Alt, 
DCM, Treasurer, Secretary) 

 

➢ Update of POC'S for district groups (structured and unstructured) for new panel will be 
ongoing 

 

➢ Collaboration with Intergroup continues with its service position elections  to be held at 
next meeting on 14 Jan 2021 

 

➢  In anticipation of generating interest and consistency in district service, 
communication and initial discussions with DCM District 12 will be made for a merged 
effort to fulfill standing committee goals and objectives 

 

➢ We will continue perpetual and regular endeavors to involve non participating 
members in service at group and district levels  with dissemination of literature, 
information, and encouragement. 

 

➢ Workshop possibilities include: GSR, Service Sponsor, Group Structure. Since 
possibilities are endless, this list is not complete. 

 

➢ During this time of COVID19 awareness, district activities are limited to virtual 
interaction. Assisting all groups in this district to have access to this platform will be 
encouraged and ongoing. 

➢   
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